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We are delighted you are all working so 
hard to identify Delirium in your PICU !

World Delirium Awareness Day this year is on
Wednesday 16th March. We are encouraging all
PICUs to take part in an audit of delirium screening

We would love to see all the activities you have in your unit to
highlight delirium awareness in your PICU. Please email us at
ukpdgroup@qub.ac.uk Send us your photos and we will share
your experience on the paediatric delirium website newsfeed.

on 16th March to highlight delirium awareness in the UK & 
Ireland.

www.qub.ac.uk/sites/uk-paediatric-delirium-group

We developed the resources you need to conduct
and record the audit in your PICU. Scan this QR
code or go to the website to access the resources.

Delirium screening audit resources

Delirium training resources
To access training resources to learn about delirium,
scan this QR code to take you to our resources on 
the  website.

Show us what you do !
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